TOWN OF LYMAN
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Lyman Board of Selectmen will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on Monday, April 4,
2022 at 5:30 P.M. at Lyman Town Hall, 11 So. Waterboro Rd for the purpose of
hearing written and oral comments regarding the referendum question to be
voted on at the May 3", 2022 Special Meeting

Article 1:  “Shall the Town vote to appropriate and transfer 520,000 from the Professional
Services account to the Personnel account?”
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